
 

12th December 2022 
 

Year 4-6 Choir 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Singing is proven to improve sleep and posture, release endorphins, reduce anxiety and 
stress, increase self-esteem and promote bonding. Singing in choirs is a forum for sharing, 
laughter and fun! 
 
We are excited to start up a Year 4-6 choir, led by our specialist music teacher, Mr Merrit- 
Hall.  
 
This will happen every Tuesday morning from 8.15- 8.45am and will begin on Tuesday 10th 
January 2023. If you would like your child to attend, please give permission on Arbor. There 
are 20 spaces and these will be filled up on a first come, first served basis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Elena Yiapanis 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


